
 

Year 4 investigating the digestive system. 

 

 



 

 Year 5 participated in the online festival Stemfest in Space! They watched and listened 
to astronomers, astronauts and scientists. This was part of their topic ‘The Solar System 
and Space.’ 

 



 

Year one looked for living things and recorded their findings. 

 

 



 

In Year Three, they were using non-fiction books to find out about Habitats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Year 2 made models of habitats for different living things. They thought carefully about 
the features of the habitats and why the living things lived there. 

 Dissecting hearts in Year 6. 


